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Rights of Cypress Mill HOA Members 
	 In order to clarify the different rights between Home Owners 
and Renters within the Cypress Mill HOA Community.
	 HOMEOWNERS WHO’S DUES ARE CURRENT MAY: 

a. Vote. 
b. Run for a position on the HOA Board. 
c. Request a meeting with the board on issues of deed 
restrictions, etc. 
d. Use the facilities, i.e. swimming pools, rec center and 
rental of the activity center. 
e. Only the Homeowner can get their swim tags renewed. 
When renewing swim tags, Homeowners must show a photo 
ID with current address as proof of residence. 
f. Only the Homeowner can get an access card to the rec 
center. As with the swim tags the same proof of residency 
applies.

	 RENTERS: 
a. Can Attend, but many not speak at any of the Quarterly 
HOA Meetings. 
b. May not Vote 
c. May not run for a position on the HOA Board 
d. Cannot request a meeting with the Board, Only the 
Homeowner can. 

	 Any Issues with the property will be handled by the 
Homeowner with the Board.

a. Use of the facilities, i.e. swimming pools, rec center, and 
rental of the activity center is possible only if the HOA Dues 
are paid in full by the Homeowner. 

	 If dues are not paid, renter’s access to the facilities will be 
suspended until the dues are paid in full. 

a. A renter must show proof of a current Lease to access 
the facilities, along with current , photo ID as proof, when 
renewing or initially receiving swim tags or access card to 
the rec center. 

	 Both Homeowners and Renters should continue to call PMG 
(Principal Management Group) for any issues dealing with the 
subdivision you live within Cypress Mill HOA. 
	 The Primary Obligation of the Cypress Mill HOA Board is 
to the Homeowners of the Community.

RULES AND REGULATIONS
	 The fitness center has a list of rules and regulations governing 
the fitness center. They are there for the welfare of all of our 
residents. Please read them if you have not done so in the past. 
Thank you.

CRIME
	 Our neighborhood has not been hit as hard by crime as many 
of the surrounding neighborhoods.  Please continue to report any 
suspicious activity that you see to the Constable, Precinct Four. 
Their phone number is 281-376-3472.

HOA Maintenance Fees
	 If you are not current on your maintenance fees please pay 
them immediately. Late fees have began to accrue.

KEENAGERS
	 Are you ready for a night 
together at the Recreation Center in the 
Activity Room, Friday night Feb 16, at 
6 PM.  Since our weather is cold than 
warm we thought maybe we could have 
a Soup and Bread dinner. Just bring 
your favorite soup in a crock pot and 
some bread, rolls or crackers to go with 
it.  We have plates and utensils that we 
will need just bring your non-alcoholic 
beverage.  Don’t forget your soup ladle 

and books to exchange.  After we eat we can play some games or just 
converse, what ever your pleasure is.  Hope to see you there.  Please 
contact Carolyn at 281-256-3480 or e-mail carolwatec@sbcglobal.
net
	 On January 12th, twenty Keenagers went to the legendary Spaghetti 
Warehouse, and then to the Holocaust Museum for a guided tour with 
a docent.
	 February 23rd, we will be going to the “Legends” show - a tribute 
to the legendary country music artists at the Liberty Opry.  Bus leaves 
at 5:00.  $10 per person must be paid by January 30.
	 Please contact Debbie at 281-304-5111, or Theresa at 281-256-7810 
for details.

Message From The HOA Board
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Cypress Mill HOA, Inc. Who To Call ListResident Board Members

President 
Shirley Whitley...............................swhitley6675@sbcglobal.net
Vice President
Larry Rameriz.........................................................281-304-4037
Secretary
Jennifer Uherek.................. juherek@comcast.net, 281-213-3154
Treasurer
Robert Lilienthal..................................... paulalili@sbcglobal.net
Director
Stephen Howard.....................usacc23@msn.com, 281-373-0030

Cypress Mill Contacts
Block Captain Committee
Cassy Hearn................ Chearn002@comcast.net , 281-256-4941
Cypress Mill Ladies Association
Laura Graff..............................................................281-373-9192
Newsletter Committee
............................................CypressMillMessenger@yahoo.com
Swim Team Committee
...............................................................www.cmmakosharks.org
Administrative Assistant
Carolyn ...................................................................  281-213-3174
............................................................carolyn.hoa@sbcglobal.net

Emergency Numbers
Constable Ron Hickman (24 Hour Emergency).....281-376-3472

Other Important Numbers
ACC Changes/Questions - Principal Management:
    Jessica Tafton .................................................... 713-329-7138
Cy-Fair High School...............................................281-897-4600
Cy-Woods High School..........................................281-213-1919
Cypress Lakes Golf Club........................................281-304-8515
Cypress Mill M.U.D. #1/Aquasource Emergency..713-983-3602
          24 Hour Emergency......................................713-983-3604
DPS Sex Offenders website......... http://records.txdps.state.tx.us/
Entex Gas................................................................713-659-2111
Entex Gas-Emergency Gas Leaks.......................... 713-659-3552
CenterPoint Energy.................................................713-207-2222
Irrigation Leaks/Common Area Repairs - Principle Management
Newsletter Publisher
    Peel, Inc.................advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
Poison Control Center.............................................800-764-7661
Principle Management – Amanda Jensen...............  281-367-8137
Robison Elementary................................................281-213-1700
Southwestern Bell...................................................800-246-8464
Spillane Middle School...........................................281-213-1645
Street Light Outages...............................................713-207-2222
Time Warner Cable.................................................713-462-9000
Waste Corporation of America (WCA).................. 281-368-8397

Aqua Services – Cypress Hill MUD#1......................... 713-983-3602
	 Detention Pond: mowing, standing water, repair, & maintenance
	 Park 5 Playground; repairs, irrigation leaks
	 Walking Paths: repairs, irrigation leaks 
	 Individual water meters, leaks, repairs and maintenance
	 MUD Facilities Lift stations & Treatment Plants:  mowing,  repairs, 

maintenance, leaks, and smells. 
Principal Management – Cypress Mill HOA, Inc.
	 Customer Care............................................................ 713-329-7171
	 Jessica Tafton............................................................. 713-329-7138
	 Reserves/Parks/Common Areas: mowing, repairs, irrigation leaks
	 Deed Restrictions
	 Architectural Control Applications/Approvals
	 Recycling Program
Cypress Mill Administrative Assistant – Carolyn ..... 281-213-3174
	 ............................................................... carolyn.hoa@sbcglobal.net
	 Administrative hours at the Rec Center:
	 Mon 12-5, Tues 12-5, Wed 9 - 2, Sat 9 - 2
	 Recreation Center Concerns
	 Activity Room Rentals
	 Yard of the Month
	 Fitness Center
	 Community Directory
	 Stork Report
Pipeline Company – Exxon Mobile............................. 281-591-3700
	 Mowing of Pipeline easement; Standing water; Smells or leaks
Street Lights – Center Point Energy ............................ 713-207-2222
	 Damaged or Burned Out Street Lights
	 **They will need 6-digit pole number when calling**
Constable Ron Hickman (24 Hour Emergency) ........ 281-376-3472
Harris County Road and Bridge ............................... 281-463-6300
	 To request street signs and to report street damage, curb damage, 
street flooding, or missing/damaged street signs. 

The Board Members are volunteers, elected by the residents 
of Cypress Mill. They are working for the well being of our 
community.  Please consider that they have families also and 
respect their time and privaticy.  

Rachael’s

Valentine’s Day is
Thursday Feb. 14th!!

Valentine’s Day
Headquarters

12312 Barker Cypress @ 290 • 281-256-9800

Don't want to wait for the mail?
View the current issue of the

Cypress Mill Messenger on the
1st day of each month at

www.PEELinc.com
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	 Street	 Block Capt	 Phone #
Arbormont Dr.	 Shelia Wiggs	 281-304-0245
Arbor Trace Ct.	
Aster Estates Ln.	 Kari Joyner	 832-797-0380
Auburn Woods Dr.	 Herb Hays	 281-373-4078
Autumn Glen Ct.	 Courtney Hicks	 281-213-3182
Begonia Estates Ct. 	 Diana Pretus 	 281 330-8251
Bladenboro (Park I)	 Dawn Shirley	 281-373-4892
Calacaterra Ct.	
Camellia Estates Ln.	 Jennifer M. Klawinski	 281-381-2987
Carriage Crossing Ln.	
Cascade Bend Lane 	 Fernando Aguirre 	 281-373-0186
Chapel Cove Ct.
Cinderwood Dr	 Amy Arthur	 281-304-1999
Cobblestone Dr.	
Country Rose	
Courtly Estates Ln.	 Richard & Theresa Brutka	 281-256-7810
Creekmill Ct.
Cross Stone Ct.
Cypress Cottage Ct.	
Cypress Meade Ct. 	
Cypress Meade Ln.	
Cypressmill Ct.
Cypress Orchard	 Debbie Deleon	 832-289-6580
Cypress Ridge Grove	 Sheri Lyn Klein	 281-373-3674
Cypress Stone Ln.	 Sharon Covington	 281-851-3484
Cypress Valley Ln.	
Delta Estates Ct. 	 Michelle Peting 	 281-304-8894
Emerald Cypress Ct.
Emerald Cypress Ln.	 Jennifer Patterson	 281-256-8221
Emerald Moss	 Sue Zahn Lucas	 832-687-5778
Enola Dr.	 Tina Bunn
Floret Estates Ct.
Floret Estates Ln.
Grandbluff Ct.	 Shari Bumpas	 281-304-1511
Green Cypress Ct.	 Ed Noble	 281-304-9810
Grove Estates Ln.	 Cassy Hearn	 281-253-4941	
Harmony Estates	 Andrea Anderson	 281-256-8515
Harnett Dr.	 Tina Bunn
Harvest Chase Ct.	
Hazy Ridge Lane	 Amy Merrill	 281-256-6449
Heathcrest Ct.
Hollow Branch Ct.	 Jacqui Williams	 281-304-8006
Huntmont (Park I)
Huntmont Street (Place)	
Laurus Estates Ln.	 Kellie Berger	 281-304-1910
Maple Mill & Bladenboro	 Dawn Shirley (temp. vol.)	 281-373-4892
Maple Mill Dr 	 Toby Simmons 	 281-373-9498
Maranta Estates	 Sharon Mason	 281-256-2970
Meadow Estates Ln.	 Amanda McCumber	 713-906-7338
Mesquite Estates Ln.	 Vernon & Cheryl Henry	 281-256-8964
Mills Park Lane 	 Carolyn Hoffman	 281-256-3480
	 Shirley Whitley
Millstone Estates Ln	
Mosshill Estates Ln	 Candy Pinkard	 281-304-5037
	 Danielle Hines	 281-213-3868
Moss Valley (Place)
Palos Park Dr.	
Palos Place Pl.	
Park Arbor Ct.	 Lauren Gaspard	 281-373-9966
Pebble Meadow Ct.	 Gina Williams	 281-373-4427
Plains River Dr.	 Geneva Fritch	 281-304-1255
Pinson Dr.	 Debbie Brown	 281-256-1875
Rochelle Ct.	 Jen Malota	 281-213-3778
Rosehill Estates Ln.	 Ronnie J. Kallus	 281-304-1246

Block Captains 
Rose Hill Park Ln.	 Bill & Elizabeth Brown	 281-373-3118
Rosemont Estates Ln.	 Annabelle Martinez	 281-213-9079
Spring Walk Ln.	 Judy Jackson	 281-373-5160
Sweetstone Estates Ct	 Michelle O’Keane	  281-304-8188
Thicket Hollow	 Sheri Pivonka	 281-658-2161
Thornbluff Ct.	
Timber Cliff Ct.	
Timber Cliff Ln.	
Trellis Estates Ct.
Valley Stone Ct.	 Rhonda & David Bubenik
Water Mill Dr.	 Gilbert Tovar	 832-922-1865
Wild Ivy Ct.	 	
Windwood Park Ln.	 Gail Norris	 281-256-9859
Wisteria Estates Lane	 Matt Buss	 281-304-9321
Woodcypress Ln. 
Wooded Glen Ct.	

Interested in getting involved with your community?  New to 
the neighborhood and want to get to know people? We have 
streets that need block captains.  It's a great opportunity for you 
to meet your neighbors, hand out directories, and organize events 
for your street.  Please contact Cassy Hearn if you would like to 
volunteer or if you have any questions about the responsibilities 
of a block captain at 281-256-4941 or chearn002@houston.rr.com.  
If your street does not have a block captain and you have an 
issue on your street you would like to bring to our attention 
please send me an e-mail.

HappyValentine’s Day!

281-256-2204
Tues-Thurs 9AM - 7PM

Fri 9AM - 5PM
Sat 9AM-4PM

Salons at Stone Gate
11734 Barker Cypress

(One block south of Hwy 290)

Visit our new website at 
www.salonsatstonegate.com

We now offer 
facials,waxing and

microdermabrasion.

20% off
chemical services 

(New clients only. Call for details)
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Monday -  Friday
9:00 to 5:00

281-758-0700
17400 Spring Cypress, Suite 110A

Cypress, Texas 77429
(Corner of Hwy 290 & Spring Cypress)

(Close to Home Depot)

281-469-3221
 10720-B FM 1960 West
Houston, Texas 77070

Se Habla Espanol

Caring for patients 
since 1995

KEITH A HUYNH, MD PA
Specialized in Internal Medicine

- General and Internal Medicine
- Accept most insurance plans

- Our staff also speaks Spanish and Vietnamese
Broad spectrum of sports medicine services including: treatment of acute and 
chronic musculoskeletal injuries, management of medical problems in athletes 
(e.g. asthma, diabetes, heart disease, etc), education regarding injury prevention 
and performance enhancement, pre-participation screenings and physical exams.

Houston Center for
Family Practice & Sports Medicine

Dr. Amit Parikh, D.O.
Board Certified Family Practice

Fellowship Trained Sports Medicine

Comprehensive Primary Care & Sports Medicine
for infants, children, adolescents, and adults.

14315 Cypress Rosehill Road,
Suite 180 • Cypress, TX 77429

281-373-9400

Acute, chronic, and preventative healthcare
for all individuals and all disease states, such as:  asthma,

diabetes, hypertension, heart diseases, and depression.

Specialist and Fellowship Trained
in Sports Medicine

14315 Cypress Rosehill Road 
Suite 180

Cypress, TX 77429

• Advanced Dermatology Procedures
• X-Ray On Site   • Flu Shots

Schedule your appointment today!

Cy-Fair High School Project Prom 2008 Update
	 Cy-Fair High School Project Prom event will be held on May 2-3, 
2008, from 11:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m., for up to 950 seniors and their 
dates. We are still busy raising money for the Berry Center venue, 
refreshments, and entertainment. To succeed in this vast effort, 
we need the continued support of all parents and friends. Please 
note that the website name has changed from .com to .org: www.
cyfairprojectprom.org. Please visit the website to register your senior 
and sign up for email updates if you have not already done so. If you 
have any questions, call CFHS Project Prom 2008 President Karen 
Fitzgerald at 281-304-8272.
	 General membership meetings. CFHS cafeteria at 6:30 p.m. on Feb. 
25, Mar. 24, and Apr. 21. Come, bring gently used formal dresses and 
packs of bottled water for the night of Project Prom, and patronize 
the Project Prom vendors.
	 Aramark events. We have a team of parents who work a retail or 
refreshment shift through Aramark at Reliant Stadium and other large 
venues in Houston. This is one of our biggest fundraisers, and we 
always need more people to take the training and help out. It’s also 
a lot of fun. Contact Teresa Cardamone at teresa.cardamone@cfisd.
net.
	 Denim & Diamonds. Saturday, February 2, 2008, House Plantation, 
7 p.m. to midnight. Dinner will be served from 7 to 9 p.m. by Harris 
County Smokehouse, The Lonely Road Band will provide country 

music, and there will be a silent auction. We need businesses and 
individuals to donate items and services for the auction and sponsor 
tables, refreshments, and entertainment. Contact Dina Thomas at 
dinarthom@yahoo.com or Vicki McCain at beamccain@comcast.
net.
	 Cartridges and More Recycling. Bring your items to the designated 
bin in the Cy-Fair High School library in a bag or box marked with 
the senior’s name for Prom Bucks credit. Items can also be brought 
to the monthly Parents meetings. See the Cartridges for Kids (CFK) 
website, www.cartridgesforkids.com.

Continued on page 6
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Cypress Mill HOA 
Has Lost a Girl Stork

	 Please check your garages and see if you have a stork in 
there.  If so, please contact the recreation center  281-213-3174   
Thanks

FAIRFIELD ANIMAL HOSPITAL
� Quality Compassionate Care
 for your Pet Family Member

* Offi ce Hours:
 M, Tu, Th, F 8AM-6PM
 Wed. & Sat. 8AM-12PM
* Early Morning Drop-off Mon-Fri 7AM

Call (281) 256-3150
for Appointment

Mike Hicks, DVM
Sandra Harris, DVM

� A Full Service Veterinary Hospital 

� Friendly, Caring Professional Staff

MICROCHIP 
IDENTIFICATION 
SYSTEM

NOW

OFFERING

	 Prom Dress Boutique. Contact Maureen Jerding at mjerding@
counselip.com to find out how to donate gently-used formal gowns. 
Dresses (on hangers in plastic bags marked with senior’s name) can 
also be brought to the monthly general meeting in February. They 
will be sold at an affordable price at the Cy-Fair College Prom Dress 
Boutique at the end of March.
	 Night of Project Prom Donations. We are now collecting donations 
from area businesses and individuals for refreshments and prizes for 
the night of Project Prom. Call Karen Fitzgerald or see our website 
for ways to contribute.
	 The Busy Parent Fundraiser form on our website at www.
cyfairprojectprom.org provides an easy way to contribute. Other 
individuals are welcome to contribute as well. We are a 501(c)(3) 
organization, and therefore contributions are tax deductible.

Project Prom - Continued from page 5 Cypress Assistance Ministries
Volunteers Needed
11202 Huffmeister

281-955-7684
www.cypressassistanceministries.com

	 If one of your New Year’s resolutions was to spend more time 
volunteering in the community, then CAM is the place for you. 
Volunteers are making a difference in the lives of families in crisis 
throughout the ministry. Opportunities for service are available in 
Angels’ Attic Resale Shop, the donation center, and the food pantry. 
By volunteering at CAM, you will experience warm, friendly 
fellowship and the satisfaction of knowing you have helped families 
in need.
	 The CAM Web site, www.cypressassistanceministries.com, 
features other volunteer opportunities, up-to-date information on our 
current donation needs and a description of all our services. For more 
information or to sign up for a volunteer tour, contact Lisa Bassett 
or Kelly Thomas at 281-955-7684. Hours of operation are Monday 
– Wednesday, 10:00 A.M. – 6:00 P.M. and Thursday – Saturday 10:00 
A.M. – 3:00 P.M.
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Constable Patrol 
Statistics

For the areas of Cypress Mill, Sydney 
Harbor, Cypress Ridge, Walmart and 

Cypress Mill Commercial Center

Tickets	 165
Burglary of Habitation	 2
Burglary of Motor Vehicle	 2
Theft from Habitation	 1
Theft of Motor Vehicle	 0
Robbery	 0
Assault	 1
Criminal Mischief	 1
Disturbance – Family	 5
Disturbance – Juvenile	 3
Disturbances – Other	 59
Other Calls	 67

SHELLY WALZEL
DIRECT:

713-504-4874

RE/MAX 
West Houston

I Will Save You $$$$’s With My Competitive Rates!!
I’ll Get you the Most Money With My Internet Marketing!

Call me Today for a Free Home Market Analysis!

Ask About My Buyer Incentives That Will
Put $$$ Back In Your Pockets!!

Call Today For Floor Plans & Prices Of Any Builder.
The Salesman Works For The Builder, Not You!

The Builders Are Giving Huge Buyer Incentives On Specs

Put My Powerful Negotiating Skills To Work For You.
I Offer Great Buyer Incentives, Call Me For

More Info. And No Cost Representation.

BUILDING??

BUYING??

SELLING??

Need a lender?? Call Pam Rosario with Countrywide @ 832-233-3414.

Cypress Christian School Students 
Win Chemistry Challenge

	 The Chemical Education Foundation 
(CEF) seeks to promote the science of 
chemistry, the benefits of chemicals, and 
the important of chemical safety awareness.  
The You Be the Chemist Challenge is 
an academic competition that engages 
students in learning and helps promote this 
message in a fun and innovative medium.  
The Challenge offers new and different 
ways to:

engage students in science
encourage parental  support  and 
participation
appeal to community and organizations, 
and
provide tools that can help develop 
strong relations with communities.

	 Congratulations to Cypress Christian 

•
•

•

•

middle school students who recently 
participated in the You Be the Chemist 
Qualifying Test.  Expo Chemical Company, 
Inc. sponsors this competition and awarded 
prizes and trophies to the top winners. 	
	 This year’s winners include: 
	 First Place - David Hurst, grade 8 
	 Second Place - Raine Hasskew, grade 
7 
	 Third Place - Alan Norman, grade 8 
	 David and Raine will go on to represent 
Cypress Christian School at the Regional 
Competition to be held here in Houston in 
February. Alan will serve as the alternate if 
either David or Raine are unable to attend.  
CCS students qualifying will advance to 
the national competition later in the year.
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AGGIE MOMS

STRONG Vision Center
281-373-3063

• Thorough Adult & Childrens Eye Exams
• Treatment of Eye Disease/Infection
• Large Selection of Glasses & Contact Lenses
• Most Vision Insurance Accepted
• Free Lasik Consultation
• Board Certified Opticians
• Authorized Oakley
  Sunglass Dealer

Mon-Fri 9-6
Sat 9-3

17445Spring Cypress @ 290 • Suite G
Next to Kroger Signature

DR. JANE A.P. STRONG
THERAPEUTIC OPTOMETRIST

Cypress Resident

www.strongvisionctr.com

We’re in your neighborhood!

•	 Creating beautiful smiles in less time
•	 We accept most insurance and PPO plans
•	 Flexible payment options
•	 X-rays, photos & models done in-office
•	 Open Saturdays by appointment

Virginia Noriega, DMD, MS
5547 Highway 6 North

Houston, TX 77084
291-463-6757

www.coppercreekortho.com

Call now to schedule an appointment 
for a FREE consultation!

“Our commitment is to help
you get the smile

you’ve always wanted”

	 MAKING THE CASE FOR GEN Y: WHY THEY SHOULD 
CHOOSE TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY
	 Generation Y is the marketing term for children of the electronic 
age, born from 1981-1995. Media stories abound about ways 
in which they are reshaping the workforce, how they view life 
differently and the brashness they exhibit. Making the Aggie 
message relevant to Generation Y and attracting them to Aggieland 
is just one of the challenges facing Texas A&M University Chief 
Marketing Officer and Vice President for Communications Steven 
B. Moore. Moore will share his plans with Northwest Harris 
County Aggie Moms on Tuesday, February 12. He will also discuss 
what is on the horizon for communications at A&M.
	 Moore assumed the newly created position at his alma mater 
on August 1, 2005 with a charge to provide campus-wide 
oversight for marketing, media relations, internal and external 
communications, brand architecture and content for top-level Web 
site communications, along with market research and positioning 
and branding efforts. That daunting job description comprises 
much of the electronic world that is the core of Generation Y. 
	 Having earned both a BBA in marketing in 1979 and an MBA 
in 1986 at Texas A&M, Moore understands the university’s 

traditions and values. His experience in the corporate world 
includes a stint as Senior Vice President at IMG, the world’s 
largest sports marketing company and he served as Vice President 
of Worldwide Sports for the Coca-Cola Company. Moore’s other 
experience includes corporate consulting regarding the role of 
sports in corporate development and he served as Vice President 
of International Marketing for Outback Steakhouse. 
	 The February meeting is open to all Aggie Moms and will be 
held at the Houston Distributing Company, Inc., 7100 High Life 
Drive, Houston, TX 77066. Refreshments and a casual social time 
begin at 7 p.m. and the meeting begins at 7:30 p.m.
	 NWHC Aggie Moms will host a “Fabulous Fifties” Dinner and 
Auction Fundraiser at Wyndhaven Terrace, 12716 Cutten Road 
on Friday, February 29, 2008. Proceeds from this event fund 
scholarships and support Texas A&M organizations. The Aggie 
Moms will also host the Texas A&M Singing Cadets Concert at 
Foundry United Methodist Church on Friday March 28th. Come 
join us for these events! 
	 For more information about these and other upcoming events, 
check our website at www.nwhcaggiemoms.com.
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Stork Report

Are you or your neighbor expecting a baby?  We will announce 
the baby’s arrival in our monthly newsletter.  You can use the 
Boy or Girl Stork for your front yard to let your neighbors 
know of your new addition to the family.  Contact Carolyn, at 
281-213-3174 or e-mail cypressmillmessenger@yahoo.com 
for announcements.

Speech and Language Therapy
Now Located at

13611 Skinner Road, Suite 250
Cypress, TX 77429

832-593-6767

Kristie K Gatto, MA, CCC-SLP
Jennifer A Swearengin, MA, CCC-SLP

Insurance Accepted
www.speechemporium.com

It’s a girl for the White family!
Baby Girl: Hannah Marie White

Proud Parents: Bill & Patrice White
Big Sister: Megan 

Date of Birth: October 17, 2007
Weight: 7lbs 1.3oz

Height: 19.25 inches long

Making The Case For Gen Y: Why They 
Should Choose Texas A&m University

	 Generation Y is the marketing term for children of the electronic 
age, born from 1981-1995. Media stories abound about ways in which 
they are reshaping the workforce, how they view life differently 
and the brashness they exhibit. Making the Aggie message relevant 
to Generation Y and attracting them to Aggieland is just one of the 
challenges facing Texas A&M University Chief Marketing Officer 
and Vice President for Communications Steven B. Moore. Moore 
will share his plans with Northwest Harris County Aggie Moms on 
Tuesday, February 12. He will also discuss what is on the horizon 
for communications at A&M.
	 Moore assumed the newly created position at his alma mater on 
August 1, 2005 with a charge to provide campus-wide oversight for 
marketing, media relations, internal and external communications, 
brand architecture and content for top-level Web site communications, 
along with market research and positioning and branding efforts. That 
daunting job description comprises much of the electronic world that 
is the core of Generation Y. 
	 Having earned both a BBA in marketing in 1979 and an MBA in 
1986 at Texas A&M, Moore understands the university’s traditions 
and values. His experience in the corporate world includes a stint as 
Senior Vice President at IMG, the world’s largest sports marketing 
company and he served as Vice President of Worldwide Sports for the 
Coca-Cola Company. Moore’s other experience includes corporate 
consulting regarding the role of sports in corporate development and 
he served as Vice President of International Marketing for Outback 
Steakhouse. 
	 The February meeting is open to all Aggie Moms and will be held 
at the Houston Distributing Company, Inc., 7100 High Life Drive, 
Houston, TX 77066. Refreshments and a casual social time begin at 
7 p.m. and the meeting begins at 7:30 p.m.
	 NWHC Aggie Moms will host a “Fabulous Fifties” Dinner and 
Auction Fundraiser at Wyndhaven Terrace, 12716 Cutten Road on 
Friday, February 29, 2008. Proceeds from this event fund scholarships 
and support Texas A&M organizations. The Aggie Moms will also 
host the Texas A&M Singing Cadets Concert at Foundry United 
Methodist Church on Friday March 28th. Come join us for these 
events! 
	 For more information about these and other upcoming events, check 
our website at www.nwhcaggiemoms.com



10     Cypress Mill Messenger  - February 2008	 Copyright © 2008 Peel, Inc.

CYPRESS MILL

4th Visit Free!
www.YardDoody.com

We Will Pay

$100 CASH
For New Customer

Referrals!

Hats Off To Spring
Craft Show

Saturday, March 8, 2008
9:00 am – 4:00 pm

St. John Lutheran Church
15235 Spring Cypress Rd.

(corner of Huffmeister and Spring Cypress)

Everything for your Spring 
decorating and gift giving!

Concessions & Silent Auction
Vendors welcome!

Please call Audrey Micheletti @ 281-256-0131 

High School Musical
	 Thursday, February 7th marks the beginning of the 4-day 
run of the Langham Creek Choir’s presentation of the popular 
High School Musical
	 The Langham Creek High School Main Stage will be the 
venue for this popular, high-energy musical.  Performances 
will be at 7:30 p.m. on Thursday, Friday, and Saturday.  A 
Sunday matinee performance will be held at 2:00 p.m.
	 Tickets will be available to Choir Patrons only in the 
Choir Room on January 14th from 6 – 8 p.m.  Ticket prices 
for this advance sale are $10 for reserved and $7 for general 
admission.  After this date, all reserved seats are $12 and 
general admission is $7.  You may order your reserved 
($12) and general admission ($7) tickets by calling  281-
463-5426.  Tickets will also be available to purchase before 
each performance, but the general admission ticket price will 
increase to $10.  
	 Don’t miss out on the fun during these four evenings of 
entertainment by our talented students!

Newsletter Deadline
The deadline for the newsletters is the 9th of each month.

Please hand deliver articles to: Carolyn Hoffmann,
281-213-3174 or e-mail Cypressmillmessenger@yahoo.com

(please save electronic files in Word format)
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Green Thumb

Submitted by Phil Richards
	 February is prime time for getting the yard back into good shape 
and ready for a new growing season. At the time of writing we’ve 
seen only one or two light frosts that may have damaged a few patio 
plants but no sign of a hard freeze so far during this winter season. The 
relatively warm weather makes it difficult to take care of the pruning 
because early pruning encourages new growth in mild conditions and 
the tender new shoots can then be damaged by a possible freeze in the 
first part of this month. But we should be safe by mid-February, so 
now is the time to complete the winter pruning of trees, evergreens and 
summer-flowering shrubs. Don’t prune the spring-flowering shrubs 
- you’ll be cutting off potential blooms. Try to plant (or move) trees 
and shrubs before they start their springtime growth spurt. This is 
also a favorable month to set cuttings of hardwood shrubs and also 
to divide, separate and transplant perennials.
	 Valentine’s day is the traditional deadline for rose pruning; cut 
back to about three or four good canes, knee-high (except climbing 
varieties). Climbing roses will bloom on last year’s growth and you 
need to maintain lateral canes on a trellis, fence or wall to promote 
flowering. Select and plant new bare-root roses now (container-grown 
plants can go in later, if you wish), but don’t feed newly planted 
bushes until after first bloom.
	 Feed trees by using a stake or a length of pipe to drive a series 
of holes a foot deep and a foot or so apart around the drip line, and 
apply a small handful of general-purpose fertilizer (such as 12-24-
12) in each hole. A good rule of thumb is to apply a total of about 
one and a half pounds for each inch of trunk diameter. If your pine 
trees have very pale green or yellowish needles, that’s a sign that the 
soil is too alkaline, and the cure is to include a soil acidifier with the 
fertilizer (an iron supplement such as “Ironite” serves the purpose 
very well). Magnolias also need acid soil conditions, so use special 
azalea/camellia fertilizer or add a soil acidifier. 
	 Hold off feeding the grass until it starts to green-up, and don’t feed 
azaleas until after they bloom, but do go ahead and fertilize evergreen 
shrubs. In general, wait until March to feed the ornamental shrubs 
- feeding too early will encourage tender new growth that may be 
nipped if we are unlucky enough to get a very late frost. Pansies have 
a hearty appetite and need a balanced fertilizer (13-13-13) every few 
weeks; remove faded blossoms to encourage new blooms.
	 In the vegetable garden, set out plants of the cool-weather varieties 
(broccoli, cabbage, cauliflower) and plant seeds for beets, rutabaga, 
carrots and potatoes. If you are also thinking of raising a second potato 
crop in the fall, plan ahead by getting extra seed potatoes now and 
storing them in the refrigerator. It’s usually impossible to buy them 
in late summer, and regular potatoes from the grocery store may not 
sprout because they are usually treated with a growth inhibitor.
	 THIS MONTH’S TIP:
	 While you’re busy pruning those trees and shrubs, remember the 
rule-of-thumb about not cutting off more than one third of the foliage 
at any one time (except for crape myrtles, which can tolerate being 
cut back to almost nothing).

	 What should your main objective be in 
coaching, teaching or parenting a Little 
Leaguer?
	 Is the objective to win? I would say 
Yes but also No. Winning is important 
but it is a result. Results, especially 
in sports are many times determined 
by actions outside of our control.
	 A game may be won by the opponent 
on a bad hop, a ball lost in the sun or 
lights or even by an umpires supposed 
“bad” call. A game may be lost when a batter 
with bases loaded does everything right and hits the ball 
hard on a line drive but right at the left fielder that doesn’t have to 
make a move to catch the ball.
	 Yes, in baseball, we may do everything right but still lose.
	 Many times we stress the “results” when instead we should be 
emphasizing what produces the results. When we teach to do the 
“little things” right we are putting our players in a position to win. 
Note: This often means doing repetitive drills which can be boring. 
A bored player is not learning. One thing that kids love is to make a 
game or competition out of the drills. 
	 In Little League there can be a wide variance of skills among players 
on the same team.
But there is one common denominator that all players need in 
increasing measure. (including High School, College and Majors) 
Can you guess? 
	 That one thing is Confidence. As the saying goes, Confidence is 
everything!
	 But confidence in what? Their arm, their bat , their glove? Given that 
all of those can and will fail what they need is increased confidence 
in who they are.
	 Many teams give out stars for the players caps after a game for 
winning. But I suggest giving out stars or rewards at practice for doing 
the little things right. Especially putting an emphases on “hustle” 
when making the extra effort for trying to stop a ball (whether they 
made the play or not) or as a batter hanging tough with a pitcher by 
fouling off many pitches (even though he may eventually strike out) 
or showing great attitude or encouragement toward a fellow teammate.  
What does this do? It builds confidence in themselves. They should 
be instantly rewarded for doing and being their best.
	 Lastly, as their confidence increases, you as a coach, teacher and 
parent are looking for one thing. It is called a “breakout.” A breakout 
can occur in practice or in a game. It may be a breakout “at bat” when 
a batter gets a hit after a long slump. It might occur on a play he has 
never been able to accomplish until now with his increased hustle. It is 
that moment when he realizes, yes I can do this! It is that memorable 
point when he comes off the field smiling so big, it makes the whole 
season worth it whether your team is 10-0 or 0-10. 
	 But remember, a “breakout” in confidence is not limited to sports 
and little leaguers.

What is the Main Goal in 
Little League Baseball?

Submitted by Robin Cox
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Courtesy of “DAVID FLORY”

HIGHEST PRICE PER SQ.FT. resale homes sold in
Cypress Mill: $90.48

*Ranked by the Houston Business Journal 3/2007

Professional Group
832-478-1205

Direct line:

Over 615 Homes SOLD in 2006
Over 96% of David’s Listings Result in a Sale

# Realtor in Houston (out of 17,000)!*
Top 1% of Realtors in the U.S.

This market information report is provided to keep you informed of resale market activity in your subdivision.

This chart represents the homes that have sold and closed in the past 6 months according the Houston Multiple Listing Service.
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February is Dental Hygiene Month. 

Love your Dog -  
Protect His Smile! 

Proper teeth brushing lessons and other oral 
hygiene tips.  Complimentary Toothbrush. 

17720 Huffmeister Road 
Next to Lone Star Veterinary Hospital 

Luxury Suites, Doggie Day Care, Grooming, Training 
www.tailsoftexaspetresort.com

Anytime Between 
10 -  2  Saturday, 

February 16 

•	 Bunions • Hammertoes • Heal Pain
•	 Ingrown Nails • Corns, Calluses
•	 Injuries • Sport Injuries • Children
•	 Diabetic Foot Care • Orthotics
•	 Fractures of the Foot & Ankle

Have No
Insurance?
We Will Work

With You!

Dr. Judith E. Rubin,
Podiatrist/Foot Specialist

* Diplomate, American Board of Podiatric Surgery
* Board Certified in Foot & Ankle Surgery
* Fellow American College of Foot & Ankle Surgery
* Certified Wellness Educator

NEW Location!
North Cypress Medical Center

21216 N.W. Frwy., Ste. 240
281-955-5500

NEW Location!

• 3D State-of-the art Walking Analysis
• Certified in Endoscopic Heel Surgery, Ossatron Non-Invasive

Heel Spur Surgery, & Laser Surgery For Warts
• Alternative Medicine

www.DrRubinFootWellness.com
Serving the Houston Area 24 Years

The Foot Wellness Center

Put your best foot forward
for the NEW YEAR!

Cy-Fair College Perspective
	 Save the “Discovery College” registration date: March 10: Cy-Fair 
College’s popular Discovery College summer camp for ages 6 to 15 
is still six months away but registration is only a few weeks away. 
The one-week summer sessions are fun and educational programs to 
develop skills in a friendly environment. Registration begins March 
10. Camps are offered at the Barker Cypress campus Monday through 
Friday at a cost of $80 per class. Camps are offered at the Fairbanks 
Center campus, Monday through Friday at a cost of $65 per class. 
For information, go to www.cy-faircollege.com/discoverycollege. 
For Barker Cypress camps only, call 832-482-1043 and for Fairbanks 
Center camps only, call 832-782-5038.
	 Check out Courses for Ages 50 and Better: The Academy for Lifelong 
Learning (A.L.L.) at Cy-Fair College offers adults, 50 years and older, 
leisure classes, lectures and informal activities. The spring session 
will include classes on basic drawing, “23 things you want to know 
how to do on the Internet,” acting for seniors, Quigong, Bible Study, 
The Louvre, a variety of health and fitness classes, cooking, day trips 
and much  more. An A.L.L. annual membership fee of $10 entitles 
members to free or discounted classes. Register early as classes will 
fill up quickly. For more information, call Janet Taber at 281-290-5991 
or Twana York at 281-290-5246.
	 Art Exhibition Gives Voice to “I Have a Dream” Speech: Umoja, an 
African American student organization, and the Bosque Gallery present 
an art exhibition focusing on work that gives a contemporary voice to 

Dr. Martin Luther King’s “I have a Dream” speech. This exhibition, 
on display through Feb. 21, will feature community members’ art as 
well as that of guest artist and lecturer Henry Earl Price, Art Supervisor 
for the Caddo Parish School Board in Louisiana. The Bosque Gallery 
is located in the Center for the Arts Building on the Barker Cypress 
campus. For gallery hours and information go to www.cy-faircollege.
com/bosquegallery.
	 L.I.F.E. Lessons in February: The Learning, Inspiration, Fellowship 
and Enrichment (L.I.F.E.) programs are free and held Wednesdays at 10 
a.m. in the Cy-Fair College Branch Library (Room 131.) In February, 
learn to play the harmonica Feb. 6, take a look at hearts and chocolate 
Feb. 13, find out what your handwriting reveals Feb. 20 and hear about 
how Hollywood depicts the American West Feb. 27. Call the library 
at 281-290-3213 for L.I.F.E. program information or check the library 
web page online at http://cfclibrary.nhmccd.edu. 
	 Spring Film Series Under Way: The Cy-Fair College Spring Film 
Series is a continuing education course called Film Appreciation. The 
series is presented at no charge. A professor or student organization 
at the college hosts each film and an in-depth discussion after the 
movie. February films include Jet Li’s “Fearless” Feb. 6, “To Kill 
a Mockingbird” Feb. 14 and “Possibilities” Feb. 20. Registration is 
available at all the film events. All films are shown at the Barker Cypress 
campus in ART 102. For the spring schedule or information, call 281-
290-3966 or go online to www.cy-faircollege.com/filmseries.
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Disclaimer: Cypress Mill Homeowners Association and the Newsletter 
Committee, assume no responsibility for the advertising content, warranties or 
representations made in such advertising of this newsletter. These are solely the 
responsibility of the advertiser.
* Cypress Mill Homeowners Association and the Newsletter Committee assume 
no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure to place advertising 
in this publication, except for the actual cost of such advertising.  In the case of 
misprints or misinformation on the part of the publisher, a printed retraction or 
correction are the only liability assumed by the publisher.
* Under no circumstances shall the above named be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to the liabilities stated above.
* The above named shall not be held liable for any information contained in 
any of the articles contained in this publication.  Ideas expressed in the articles 
are the opinions of their authors and the accuracy of any related information is 
also the responsibility of the authors.  The Cypress Mill Newsletter Committee 
reserves the right to edit articles for space limitations.

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Preschool
OPEN REGISTRATION for
2008-2009 school year
begins Friday, Feb. 1st!

Call: Catherine Reinhard   
 at 281-373-0834

Visit our website at
www.fairfieldvillage.org

click on childcare for more information

Fairfield Athletic Club is now 
accepting applications for Preschool 

Teachers and Preschool Assistants.

$12500 OFF
Preschool Registration Fee

Good for the 2008-2009 school year
*applies to new students to our program, must be presented

at initial enrollment. Offer expires 2/29/2008

*

Our state licensed preschool 
program is for children age three
as of September 1 through Pre-K. 
We offer classes from 9:15a.m. to 

2:15p.m.  Monday thru Friday.  We 
will be giving tours of our  preschool 

EVERY Tuesday at 10:00 a.m. for 
the month of February.  Please call 

Catherine at 281-373-0834.

Fairfield Preschool Coupon

	 At no time will any source be allowed to use the Cypress Mill Messenger 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any 
media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose 
of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other 
self amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed permission 
from the Cypress Mill Homeowners Association and Peel, Inc. The information 
in the Cypress Mill Messenger is exclusively for the private use of Cypress Mill 
residents only.
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Angels’ 
Attic

Cypress Assistance Ministries

• Clothing
• Furniture
• Toys
• New Jewelry
• Housewares

Monday-Wednesday 10-6
Thursday-Saturday 10-3

281-955-7683 11202 Huffmeister
Donations Welcome
Tax Receipts Given

Resale Shop
benefiting

Stimulate your senses  with cultural events at 
Lone Star College–Cy-Fair!

Feb. 4 – Feb. 9 • Lunar New Year celebration
Through Feb. 21 • “I Have a Dream” art exhibition
Feb. 22  • Jazz music concert and lecture

Barker Cypress Campus
9191 Barker Cypress • Cypress, TX 77433

affirmative action/eeo college

Lone Star College–Cy-Fair

Street Light Out?
 	 "Have you noticed a street light out? You 
an report it to CenterPoint Energy 24 hours 
a day at 713-207-2222.  Choose a language 
preference and then select option "4" for street 
light outages.

             Please provide the street light's 
six digit number located approximately 5 
feet up the pole. Also the street name and 
address are helpful.

	 Please be considerate and pick up after 
your dog when you are out for a walk 

including the walking trails by 
the retention ponds.  
	 It is illegal to sweep grass 
clippings and trash into the 

drains.  Please report violators 
at 713-525-2525.

Just a reminder

Garage Sales In Cypress Mill
	 Please remove all the garage sale signs after 
you have completed your sale. The signs make 
litter in the neighborhood. Let’s all work on 
keeping Cypress Mill a place we are proud of.
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Amy Patton
Cypress Resident

Direct  281-380-2622
www.hometohouston.com

www.amypattonhomes.com
amypatton@remax.net

Recognized by Houston
Association of Realtors as a

“Top Production REALTOR”

RE/MAX W. Houston Professionals
“Outstanding Agents. Outstanding Results.”

Call Amy for a FREE
Complimentary Market Analysis.

Thinking of Selling?
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Lorraine Aguilar	 	 B	 281-304-8050
Elenor Bender	 16	 B,P	 281-373-4397
Lance Brooks	 14	 B,P,Y 	 281-304-8077
Michelle Bryant	 16	 B	 281-304-8873
Nicky Burgess	 15	 B,P,Y	 281-373-4070
Toren Caldwell	 11	 P	 832-837-9073
Cinjin Casillas	 15	 B,P,VW	 281-256-0837
Meghan Colvin*	 15	 B	 281-373-4002
Emily Denis	 13	 B,P	 281-256-2889
Chelsea Ewen	 14	 B	 281-256-3113
Brittanie Hammer	 13 	 B	 281-304-0592
Katherine Ingram	 15	 B	 281-304-4406
Katelynn Kenley	 12	 P	 712-540-9671
Teri Lyles	 15	 B	 281-304-0359
Tori Lyles	 18	 B	 281-304-0359
Megan Michelletti +	 17	 P	 281-256-0131
Terra Owens	 13	 B	 281-841-2813
Zaara Qazi	 13	 B	 832-515-7670
Allania Tapper	 	 B,P,VW 	 281-256-3206
Chris White	 17	 Y	 281-373-5084
Annisa Wilson	 19	 B,P	 281-304-0982
+ CPR trained * Certified Babysitter by the American Red Cross

Teenage Job Seekers
	 The following Cypress Mill Students are interested in helping you with 
babysitting (B), pet walking or care (P),vehicle washing (VW), or doing yard 
work (Y) for extra money.

Attention Teenagers 
The Teenage Job Seekers listing service is offered free of charge to all Cypress Mill 
teenagers seeking work. Submit your name and information to Cypressmillmessenger@
yahoo.com by the 9th of the month!

See me for all your
Car and Home Insurance Needs.

MARK ADKINS
Agent

281-373-1961
17400 Spring Cypress, Ste 120

by Hollywood Video

Home Office. Bloomington, Illinois

Make sure your student is prepared!  
Ask about our Tutoring Club guarantee!  

281-373-9200 www.tutoringclub.com
24140 Highway 290 @ Barker Cypress

in front of Randalls 

• Proven Success in School 
• Increased Confidence and Self-esteem 
• Help Throughout the School Years 
• Free Conferencing to Discuss Performance 
• No Long-term Contracts 
• Guaranteed to Succeed

Tutoring for students of all
academic levels, K-12 

Special Individualized programs for  
Math 

Reading
Writing 

Study Skills 
All School Coursework 

GUARANTEED to  
improve academic  

performance in 
LESS TIME and

at a LOWER COST 
than any other  

program. 

Volunteers
	 Would you like to volunteer your time occasionally?  Do 
you have a special skill at planning parties?   gardening?  
decorating?  Are you a do-it-yourself handyman who would 
consider making minor repairs around the community?   If so, 
think about putting your name on our volunteer list.  
   We have many seniors in the neighborhood that have made 
cookies and volunteered their time at the children’s Easter 
and Christmas parties.  We had a resident and her teenage son 
volunteer at the Easter party.  By volunteering he was able to 
get a letter of thanks that will help with his resume’ when he 
applies for college.  
	 Volunteering not only 
makes you feel good you 
are also giving back to the 
neighborhood.  
	 Interested parties should e-
mail their names and telephone 
numbers to swhitley6675@
sbcglobal.net
  

You should receive your 
newsletter no later than 
the 15th of the month.
If you have received this after the 15th

please call the Cypress Post Office.
281-373-9125

41
U S A

NOT AVAILABLE ONLINE



18     Cypress Mill Messenger  - February 2008	 Copyright © 2008 Peel, Inc.

CYPRESS MILL

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

 1-888-687-6444 www.PEELinc.com

Support This 
Neighborhood 

Newsletter.

Advertise your business
to your neighbors.

Kim Moore
Sales Representative

281-373-3807
kim@PEELinc.com

Cypress Mill Garden Club
•	 Are you interested in gardening?
•	 Do you want to learn more about plants?
•	 Do you care about beautification of our neighborhood?
	 If the answer is “yes” to any of these questions, be a part of 
the new garden club for Cypress Mill. This will be an informal 
get-together, once a month, of residents interested in keeping 
our neighborhood beautiful. 
	 The meetings are on the 3rd Tuesday of the 
month at 7 pm in the Meeting Room at the 
Recreation Center.  Call Twyla at 281-256-
3960 or Dena at 281-213-3363, email: 
denaloughlin@sbcglobal.net, for more 
details.
	 We are a group of residents; men 
and women, who get together once 
a month to share information, 
plants, seeds, advice, etc. on a 
variety of gardening related 
topics.
	 We welcome you, your 
ideas and expertise.

	

  

www.cyfairdental.com

Dental Tip of the Month

Call us at (281) 225-9906

First Dental Visit of Children

Dear Friends, 
     The Academy of Pediatric Dentistry suggests seeing 
the child when the first tooth erupts or age one, which-
ever comes first.  This is to inform the parents how to 
begin preventive dentistry for their children, discuss oral 
habits, fluoride uptake, nursing and bottle use.  Regular 
cleaning visits with fluoride treatment can start at age 3.
     Before the first dental visit for a child, I recommend 
going to the local library and getting a book on going to 
the dentist.  I advise parents to tell the child they are 
going to meet their dentist, who is going to brush their 
teeth with a special toothbrush that tickles, and then he is 
going to count their teeth and make sure that they have a 
pretty white smile.  Do not use the word “hurt or “pain” 
at all.  
     Usually we allow the parent in the treatment room on 
a kid’s first visit.  Most young children feel more 
comfortable and secure having a parent or sibling in the 
room.  However, if one of the parents has dental fears I 
suggest having the other parent accompany the child o to 
the first visit.  Children easily pick up your discomfort 
and fears about dentistry.  After the first visit when 
dental work is being done, the child may do better with 
a “one on one” with the dentist.  Many children act up 
with the parent present and actually behave better with-
out a parent in the treatment area.
     Once in the treatment room, refrain from talking, 
because kids can only listen to one person at a time.  
However, don’t be afraid to ask the dentist any questions 
before the treatment.   
      If you have any questions, feel free to email me at 
sundranidds@yahoo.com.
                                                      Your Dentist,
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www.CyFairHomeAndGarden.com

SPEAKERS
Tom Tynan Linda Durham Randy Lemmon
Home improvement expert Home organizing and “Spring Cleaning” expert Host of Gardenline
Peggy McGowen Kathy Huber Michael Garfield
Certified Master Bath and Kitchen Designer Houston Chronicle Garden Expert the High-Tech Texan

SEE OVER 200 AREA EXPERTS
Spas Flooring Sunrooms
Appliances Contertops Pool Builders
Home Theatre Deck Builders Outdoor Kitchens
Windows & Doors Closet Organizers Interior Designers
Kitchen Cabinetry Garage Organizers Window Treatments
Custom Home Builders Landscape Contractors

Show Hours: Saturday 9am-7pm • Sunday 10am-6pm
Tickets: Adults $8 • Seniors $6 • Under 12 Free • On-site Parking

The Berry Center • 8877 Barker Cypress
(at the Corner of West Road and Barker Cypress)

GIVEAWAY: $6,000 HOME THEATER GIVEAWAY
A lucky show attendee will win a complete home theater system – completely installed! From Home Media Pros.

See website for more details.

MARCH 1 & 2, 2008
7688.CyFairNewsletterFPAd:CyFairNewsletterFPAd  12/18/07  2:41 PM  Page 1
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 %  Voice 512-989-8905                                    V  www.PEELinc.com

Peel, Inc.
203 W. Main Street, Suite D
Pflugerville, Texas 78660

PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE
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Neighborhood      3rd Quarter 2007  Current

Cypress Mill Sold $ per SqFt DOM Avail Pending

Up to $125,000 5 68.67 19  4 0
$125,001 - $140,000 6 70.54 61 11 3
$140,001 - $155,000 6 66.54 56 12 2
$155,001 - $170,000 3 64.34 121 4 0
$170,001 - $200,000 1 65.78 70 1 0

Cypress Mill Estates Sold $ per SqFt DOM Avail Pending

All Price Ranges 7 68.71 69 6 7

Shop Online! Virtual Tours, Photos And Floorplans

Dawn Fore

Lakeland

Dawn Fore's Cypress Mill Market Report

Listing Your Home for Sale in Cypress Mill?
Call Dawn and get the Scoop on her Unique Marketing Package

Find Out How to Sell Your Home 24 Hours a Day - Online and Offline
Several Commission Options Available to Fit Various Needs

Foremost Realtor

These numbers for resale homes were obtained from the Houston Mulitiple Listing Service.While we have no reason 
to doubt the accuracy of this information, we cannot guarantee it. This is not a solicitation of currently listed properties.

14918 Vista Heights,
4/2.5/3, 3028 SqFt, $224,900

15115 Red Cedar Cove Ln, 
4/2.5/2, 2089 SqFt, $143,500

www.DawnFore.com

15207 Juniper Cove,
4/2.5/3, 3010 SqFt, $234,900

14431 Chestnut Falls Dr,
3/2/2, 1910 SqFt, $146,900

10407 Belcourt St,
4/2.5/2, 2730 SqFt, $187,500

14806 Wild Ivy Ct, 4/2.5/2, 
2745 SqFt, $177,500

POOL

281-304-9500
281-731-7399

Call Today!

CM


